MOST HOLY TRINITY

Sunday, June 4, 2023

CONFESSIONS 3:15 — 3:50 P.M. on Saturday in Watford City
Fr. Brian Gross 842-3505 Marella (Secretary) 570-5989
PO Box 670 Bulletin deadline Wednesday
MASSES:
Mon. 5 No Mass
Tues. 6 No Mass
Wed. 7 No Mass
Thurs. 8 No Mass
Fri. 9 No Mass
Sat. 10 4:00 P.M. For 1 James & Marie Dvorak

Watford City

READER: Deb Kellogg

Sun. 11 8:30 A M. For The Members of Epiphany & Our Lady Of Consolation

Alexander

10:45 A M. For ¥ Don Murray
Watford City

READER: Amanda El-Dweek
COUNTERS: Pat & Sally Golberg, Marti Sorenson
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
SPANISH MASS: There will be a Spanish Mass this Sunday, June 4™ at 1:30 P.M. in Watford City.

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY: Men’s Bible Study is this Wednesday, June 7" from 7:30 - 8:30 P.M. in the Parish Hall.

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS: Will meet on Saturday, June 10™ at 9:00 A.M. for Meeting, Brunch and Making Prayer Blankets.
Please plan to attend.

REMINDER - PARISH BLOCK PARTY: We will be having our Parish Block Party next Sunday, June 11", following the
10:45 A.M. Mass. Please plan on attending for food & fellowship!

GOD’S SHARE: Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, As we approach the end of our 66" Annual God’s Share Appeal, I write to
thank you for your wonderful generosity to the Bismarck Diocese. “Living the Gospel, Being Eucharistic Disciples” is the theme
for this year’s appeal. God has blessed each person with many talents and gifts. Supporting the God’s Share Appeal illustrates
your understanding of the importance of being thankful for all of God’s blessings and willingness to serve Jesus Christ in this
important ministry. The God’s Share Appeal allows you to join thousands of Catholics in the Bismarck Diocese to support the
important programs and services that assist every parish in our diocese. May the Lord reward you abundantly.

If you have not yet made your gift to this year’s appeal, I encourage you to do so soon. Your participation is very important, and I
do need your support. Please remember that when giving back to God in thanksgiving for all the blessings we have received, no
gift is too large or too small. I also want to thank you for your personal prayer intention cards. I remember all of your prayer
requests each day when I come before our Lord in prayer.

Sincerely in Christ, Most Reverend David D. Kagan, Bishop of Bismarck

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT: God has given each of us some special abilities. It is important that we use them to help one
another, passing on to others the many blessings that God has given us.

CHAPLET OF THE DIVINE MERCY: The “Chaplet of Divine Mercy” is a very powerful and needed prayer during our
times. It can be recited each weekday at 2:00 P.M. on EWTN, Channel 7.

COR CHRISTI: Cor Christi next dates are July 10" - 4™ and July 17" - 21%'. Please register on the Diocese website.

VOCATIONS: Come, Holy Spirit with your seven-fold gifts. Inspire, enlighten, energize, and encourage me to be a witness for
the gospel. (1 Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13)

ROSARY ON SUNDAYS: Rosary is said each Sunday prior to the 10:45 A.M. Mass. Please come and pray the Rosary before
Mass. If you are need of a Rosary while at Church, the Rosary Guild has made Cord Rosaries and they are available by
Fr’s. office.

STEUBENVILLE CONFERENCE: Diocese of Bismarck will host the trip from July 27" - 30" in St. Paul. Register online.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Eucharistic Adoration is held every Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. Thank you to all
scheduled adorers! Your generosity and commitment make it possible for others that can’t commit to a specific time to be able to
come and adore the Lord when their schedules allow. All are welcome to come and pray before our Lord in the Blessed
Sacrament during this time. More volunteers are needed — if you are available, please call Stephanie at 813-415-8486.

Fr. would like two people in the Church at all times during Adoration.

WEEKLY COLLECTION: Collection last weekend in Watford City totaled $2,902.35. Thank you!

I LONG TO SEE YOU SO THAT...
YOU AND I MAY BE MUTUALLY ENCOURAGED BY EACH OTHER'S FAITH.



